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Dear Parents, 
Visit to Horniman Museum – Tues 24th April 2018 
 
As a finale to our topic work on Super humans, we have arranged for the children in Year 1 class to visit the 
Horniman Museum on Tuesday 24th April 2018 to meet the Animal Keepers and find out about the animals they 
care for and why animals are important to people. This is an exciting visit with many cross curricular 
opportunities for the children and will focus on different areas of our topic. 
 
The children will travel to the Horniman Museum by coach, leaving at 9.00am and returning at normal time.  
Children will be expected to come to school dressed in school uniform.  Please make sure your child brings a 
suitable coat. 
 
We are suggesting a parental contribution of £15 per child towards the cost the workshop, entrance to the 
aquarium and coach, which should be paid using ParentPay. If you would prefer to pay at a PayPoint, please ask 
the office for a Barcode letter. All trips and workshops rely on parental contributions: if you feel that you are 
unable to contribute the full amount, on this occasion, please liaise directly with the school office so that we can 
look at ways of overcoming this together. Regrettably if we do not receive 95% of the requested parental 
contribution by Monday 16th April, the trip may, unfortunately, be cancelled.  Please complete the permission 
slip attached with your payment. We would welcome some parent helpers to come on the trip with us.  If you 
are able to do so then please indicate this on the permission slip attached.  Please complete this by Monday 
16th April 2018. 
 
Should you have any questions about the trip then please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Ms Rubio and Miss Brown 
Year 1 team 

Horniman Museum - Year 1 
Please return by Monday 16th April 2018 

 
 
Childs Name:_____________________________________Class:_____________________________________ 

 

 I give permission for my child to visit the Horniman Museum 

 I DO NOT give permission for my child visit the Horniman Museum 

 I would like to order a school packed lunch, free of charge 
 I would like to help on the trip. 

 
Signed:        Parent / Carer    Date___________________________________ 


